
(512) 966-5552
Phone:

ejensen@winstarins.com
Email:

www.winstarins.com/animal-care
Website:

(512) 448-9929
Fax:

Veterinary 
Clinic &
Hospital
Insurance

Contact Us

13625 Ronald W. Reagan Blvd.
Building 3, Suite 100
Cedar Park, TX 78613

Address:

What Sets
Us Apart?

Customer Service is our top priority and
we pride ourselves on putting you first.
We make time for you with regular calls
and visits assuring your satisfaction.

Take your
business to
the next
level....

Eric Jensen
Sales Executive

Our insurance professionals have over 100
years of combined experience in the
industry. We pride ourselves in being
involved through every step of the process
and enjoy what we do.​

As an independent insurance agency, we
have great relationships with many well-
known, reputable insurance companies
giving you the power of choice.

S E R V I C E

E X P E R I E N C E

C H O I C E

Get to Know Eric!



Who
We Are

Our
Services

Facilities
Covered

Since 1982, WinStar Insurance Group and
our dedicated staff have provided
customized insurance for select niche
businesses. 

We understand your industry, value your
time, and are committed to making the
insurance process straight-forward and
simple. We strive to provide the broadest
insurance products available allowing you
to focus on running your business. 

Our Veterinary Clinic & Hospital Insurance
programs are designed to be the premiere
solution for all of your insurance needs
regarding Veterinarians, Veterinary
Hospitals, and Veterinary Clinics.

Commercial Property 

General Liability 

Veterinarians’ Professional Liability 

Business Automobile 

Excess Liability 

Directors & Officers 

Employment Practices Liability 

Cyber Liability 

Accident Coverage for Volunteers  

Crime 

Employee Benefits

Health Insurance

Life Insurance

Key Person Insurance

Dental

Vision

Disability

Veterinarians

Veterinary Clinics

Veterinary Hospitals

Animal For-Profit
Organizations

​WinStar Insurance Group, LLC is dedicated to
protecting the financial well-being of our
clients through comprehensive insurance
coverage, risk management solutions,
education, training and safety.

Our Mission


